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Please find below formal responses to two letters issued to the Tri-State Maxed-Out Women on May 10, 2013.

The above reference letters were not received by the Tri-State Maxed-Out Women on May 10, 2013 or at any time
thereafter. The Tri-State Maxed-Out Women was not alerted of these notices until July 3, 2013, through telephone
communication with Mr. Ryan. During the call, Marcia Dickstein Sudolsky, Treasurer, reviewed all email correspondence
received to date and confirmed with Mr. Ryan the letters had not been received via email or hard copy communication.

1. Letter issued May 10, 2013, Referencing Year-End Report (11/27/2012-12/31/2012)

Response: Two contributions in the amount of $5,000 each were received by Madeline Blinder on January 30, 2012 (Check
#694) and December 28, 2012 (Check #0858). The excess contribution for 2012 was acknowledged in the 2012 Year End
Report, where it was notated a refund in the amount of $5,000 would be provided back to Madeline Blinder. Attached
please find a copy of the reimbursement check (Check #1177, dated March 13, 2013) and accompanying letter sent to Mrs.
Blinder on March 18, 2013.

2. Letter issued May 10, 2013, Referencing Amended October Quarterly Report (07/01/2012 - 09/30/2012), Received
01/23/2013

Response: All contributions listed in the table entitled, Contributions Made After Election Date, were inadvertently
recorded as contributions for primary elections. However, these contributions were in fact all allocated for the general
election. The 2012 October Quarterly Report has been amended to correct the allocation of these contributions to the
general election.

The contributions in the table entitled Excessive Contributions to a Committee/ Candidate Committee, have been
reconciled with the primary and general election schedule for all identified candidates. None of the candidates listed
received contributions in excess of the required limits. The appearance of excessive contributions was due to the fact
that some of the contributions were inadvertently marked as allocated to primary elections, when they should have been
correctly allocated to the general election. These errors have been corrected in both the 2012 July Quarterly
(Amendment 3, previously submitted June 17, 203) and 2012 October Quarterly Reports (Amendment 3, submitted July 11,
2013).

In addition to the amended reports noted above, FEC Forms F99 have been submitted to document these revisions.




